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Galloway Twp., NJ - The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will team up with Seton Hall 
University School of Law’s Investor Advocacy Project and the Financial Industry Regulatory 
Authority (FINRA) Investor Education Foundation for a free seminar on sound investment 
practices.   

The event, which is open to the public, is hosted by Stockton’s School of Business, the Stockton 
Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) and the Stockton Center for Economic Literacy.  It will 
take place from 4:30 to 6 p.m. on Thursday, March 1, 2012 at the Richard Stockton College of 
New Jersey’s Campus Center Board of Trustees Room.  Free ample parking is available in 
parking lots 2 or 3 at the campus here.   

“In today’s economy, smart investing practices are more essential than ever before,” said 
Stockton Associate Professor of Business Studies Marilyn Vito.  “People need to learn the 
principles of proper investing, how to determine if they have been victimized by investment 
fraud, legal options and other key considerations.  This seminar aims to de-mystify investing 
and help people take control of their investment strategies.”  

The event is free and open to the public, although pre-registration is required.  Please call (609) 
652-4534 for more information or to register.  
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